
1 
Email: calm.ph.usa@gmail.com   Web site: https://calmphilippinesusa.net 
 
CALM Philippines USA, Inc. is a registered 501(c)(3) organization recognized 

by the IRS. Gifts are tax-deductible as a charitable contribution. 

 

CALM PHILIPPINES USA NEWSLETTER 
Caring And Loving Mission 

September 30, 2023 
 
Medical and Feeding Mission 

The second medical and feeding mission 
sponsored by CALM Philippines was held 
at the Bagongbong Church of Christ on 
September 23. The CALM board, along 
with two doctors, two nurses, and a small 
army of volunteers treated 116 patients. 
Each person received health screening, a 
doctor consultation, needed medications, 
and a presentation of the gospel 
message. Additionally, approximately 20 
children were given a nutritious meal and 
a Bible story. 

The third medical and feeding mission will be conducted at the Lawaan Church of 
Christ on October 28. We hope to be able to continue these missions monthly at 
different churches on Panay Island as donations provide the needed funds. 
Contributions can be made on our website or through GoFundMe found at 
https://gofund.me/30b61cca . 

 

CALM Philippines USA Visit 

Jim Gresham, President of the CALM Philippines USA board, visited the 
Philippines from September 15 to 26. He met with CALM Philippines board and 
discussed future programs and opportunities for CALM. He preached at the 
Estancia Church of Christ at Kalibo and the Caticlan Church of Christ on 
September 17 and at the Taft North Church of Christ 35th Anniversary on 
September 24. He visited members and church leaders at eleven other churches 
on Panay Island. During his visit, there was one baptism at Kalibo and four 
baptisms at the Belison Church of Christ. He also participated in the medical and 
feeding mission at Bagongbong. 
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Juanito’s Activities 

Juanito spoke at the Taft North Church of Christ on September 3 and at the Tapaz 
Church of Christ on September 10. He performed a wedding on September 2. He 
hosted Jim Gresham during his visit, travelling many miles on long days, including 
the medical and feeding mission at Bagongbong. 

He attended a PICCEA meeting at Lawaan on September 30 to plan for the next 
medical mission, an upcoming Panay Island convention, the next youth camp, and 
the launching of the Iloilo Bible Seminary. We will be sharing more about the 
seminary in future newsletters. After the meeting, he conducted a Bible study 
which was followed by a mother and son being baptized.  

Pray for  

 Juanito, CALM Philippines, and the churches they serve. 

 The medical and feeding mission at Lawaan in October and funding to be 
able to continue with monthly missions. 

How you can help 

Tell your friends about CALM Philippines. 

Visit us at our website and on our Facebook page. 

Instructions on how to give to CALM can be found on calmphilippinesusa.net/Give 

If you would like to have someone talk to your church or organization about 
supporting CALM, please send us an email at calm.ph.usa@gmail.com.  


